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In place of the Cockpit Corner this month, just a reminder: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Any questions or comments 

should be directed to 
Scott King at: 

skyking@ptd.net 

The next meeting of the BFMS 
will be at the BFMS Field 

 
Saturday, July 13th at Noon 

BFMS Annual Fun-Fly 2019 
Saturday July 13th 12PM – 4PM 

 
Come on out for a fun day of flying! 

Bring a plane or two! 
Enter the raffle for a chance to win exciting prizes! 

 
 

The fun begins at noon. The Raffle will be held at 3:00. 
Proceeds from the raffle will go to the Monroe County 

Conservation Society to help a needy child attend camp for one 
week. 


